Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 3:46 PM
To: 'Scott Bittinger'

Subject: RE: 2008 First Street, Livermore

Scott,

We have extended the public comment period two weeks until January 29, 2014. | have received verbal comments from
the Zone 7 Water Agency but have not received written comments yet.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:57 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 2008 First Street, Livermore

Good morning. Today should be the end of a 60 day public comment period regarding potential closure of this site’'s
environmental case. | am therefore writing to inquire as to whether you received any comments about closure and
whether we can proceed towards well destructions. Please let me know when you have a moment.

Thanks,
Scott Bittinger



